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Senator Seiwert provided in writing. 
 
 
Question 
 
Has any decision been made about the kinds of research to be undertaken by, or on behalf 
of, FWA for the purpose of the forthcoming minimum wages review?  In particular, has any 
decision been made regarding the undertaking of research on the living costs of low paid 
workers and their families? 
 
 
Answer 
 
Fair Work Australia has provided the following response: 
 
A range of research projects are currently being undertaken, internally or externally 
commissioned, to inform the forthcoming minimum wages review.  
 
Research topics include: 
 

• reviews of data on minimum wage earners;  
• measures of productivity and competitiveness;  
• labour market changes;  
• equal remuneration principles; and  
• industry profiles. 

 
Research being undertaken on the living costs of low paid workers and their families is: 
 
• a review of approaches to defining and measuring living standards and needs of low-

paid employees. 
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